
THANK YOU 
for your continued support to our Diocese and its ministries. 

 

We wish you  

a joyful celebration of Christmas and a blessed New Year! 
 

from 

Most Rev. Stephen Jensen       Very Rev. Rectorino M. Tolentino, Jr.       Rev. Terry Brock 

 

Detta Smith Yvone Becotte                     

Lynn Monteith 

Erin Baker          

Armand Rey Sadiwa 

Tax receipts for donations received in 2018 will be mailed in February 2019. 

Appeal Committee & Staff 


